
 

Flounder Bay Yacht Club Bridge Meeting Minutes 

May 27, 2020 

 

This 11:00 AM meeting was a Zoom meeting due to closures of Covid-19 

Bridge members in attendance: Nancy Hunting, Barrie Austin, Jeanie Browne, Kelly Gronholt, and Vern 
Pittman 

The FBYC Bridge will abide by the Governor’s directives as well as the guidance from our public health 
departments. As such, the Sunday Happy Hours held on the deck will be cancelled through Phase 2. In 
addition, all events currently scheduled will be cancelled until at least Phase 3, when they will be 
revisited. Information will be posted on our website. 

As of now, the Canadian border is closed to the end of June. 

Barry offered to see if he could get some sanitizing materials for the club. Nancy will also try to source 
hand sanitizer dispensers. 

The AED is located in the locked clubhouse, so it is not accessible. Jeanie will ask Dick to relocate it to 
the laundry room, which is always open. 

Condo 18 does not have recycling service for glass. During potlucks we use a basket to collect recycling, 
mostly wine bottles.  A basket used for such recycling during our potlucks was left outside the clubhouse 
and has continued to be used by owners and renters, under the assumption we are recycling. The basket 
will be placed in the locked clubhouse, and signs will be posted that we do not have recycling service.  

Our new TV is ready to use. Vern has provided an instruction sheet for our use. 

State Parks are closed. Jeanie will receive a refund from Washington State Parks for our Sucia cruise 
shelter reservation and will reimburse the yacht club. 

We have $2058 in our bank account. 

Meeting adjourned at 11:49. 

Jeanie Browne, Secretary 

 


